
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Next week, we will be selling merchandise to raise money for the Poppy Appeal but please be aware 

that we do only have limited stock.  Please give your child money to bring to school as we will be 

selling the poppies and other merchandise during afternoon lessons. 

We will be selling; 

❖ Slap bands - £1.50 

❖ Silicon wristband -£1.00 

❖ Zip pulls –50p 

❖ Reflectors - £1.00 

❖ Pin on poppies- any donations welcome 

We will be selling on the following days: 

Monday 6th November: Year 3 
Tuesday 7th November: Year 4 
Wednesday 8th November: Year 5 
Thursday 9th November: Year 6 
If we have any stock left, we will sell it on Friday 10th November.  

 

Thank you for your support, 

Seb, Jasper and Lacey 

(Head pupils) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


